
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 8th September 2023 

Highlights of the week 

 
It was wonderful to see our children and 
families again this week after the Summer 
holiday.  The children looked so smart and 
ready for a new year of learning.   

 

A special mention belongs to the children 
who started Reception this week – boys and 
girls you were so grown up!  Well done and 
welcome to our school, we are so pleased 
to have you here!  

 

We welcomed back Miss McElhatton who 
has returned after maternity leave this 
week.    

 

Break the Rules day today was a huge 
success and a lot of fun!  Families – the 
children looked fabulous and had a great 
time – thank you.  

Coming Up… 

Next Week: 

Meet the Teacher Sessions 

Enter school via the main entrance - 9.10am  

Monday 11th Sept – Year 5       

Tuesday 12th Sept – Year 6 

Wednesday 13th Sept – Year 4  

Thursday 14th Sept – Year 3 

Friday 15th Sept – Year 2 and Year 1 

 

Week Beginning 18th September: 

Stay and Pray 

Enter school via the main entrance - 9.10am 

Monday 18th Sept – Year 5       

Tuesday 19th Sept – Year 6 

Wednesday 20th Sept – Year 4  

Thursday 21st Sept – Year 3 

Friday 22nd Sept – Year 2 and Year 1 

 

 

Lunches in Years 3-6 

The cost of a lunch for Junior children is 
now £2.20 per day.   This works out at 
£11 per week if children have a lunch 
every day.  Children in receipt of free 
school meals do not need to pay.   

 

        BE IN LINE FOR 10 to 9!   

Please try to get to school for 8.50.  Gates 
close at 8.55 and classes begin work 
immediately with morning tasks while the 
register is being taken.  Every minute 
counts! If your child is late they are 
missing valuable learning time!  

                                                 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

The class with the highest 
attendance this week was: 

Miss McKay’s Class with 

                              100 % 

 

Wedding Belles 

Over the Summer Ms South-Evans 
and Miss Smith both got married.  
Miss Smith will now be known as Mr 
Molyneux.  Congratulations to them 
both, and their new husbands, from 
us all at St Michael and All Angels. 

 

       Weekly Awards 

Have a lovely weekend.  We look forward to seeing you 
bright and early on Monday! 

  

 


